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Grand Knight’s Message 

Sisters and Brother's 

in Christ, 

Hoping all had a 

joyful Thanksgiving, 

As we got a little 

surprise with some 

snow as the leaves 

are still on some of our trees. It's 

hard to believe that we are in the 

swing of Advent season time of 

waiting for our savior and for his 

2nd coming. Would like to thank 

Dave Erkens and Sal Scacco for 

helping to deliver turkeys to our 

out reach building.  

Keep Christ in Christmas 

magnets fundraiser 

is in effect. Please 

help out and take a 

few.  

 

Our next meeting 

is December 4th, We have a new 

member and most likely will have 

(Continued on page 13) 

Chaplain’s Message 

Fr Augustine Fernando 
Honored by the 4th Degree Knights  

Columbiette Chatter  

 

Dear Sister Columbiettes,  

 Hope everyone 

had a wonderful 

Thanksgiving celebration 

with family and friends. 

Soon the Christmas season will be 

upon us and we will be celebrating 

the Birth of Jesus Christ. Hope your 

Christmas will be filled with many 

blessings and joy.  

 I would like to thank Marie 

Spina, her committee, everyone who 

baked and helped in any way make 

“Supermarket Bingo” such a 

success. I am very blessed and 

grateful to have such an amazing 

group of women to work side by 

side with. I greatly appreciate all 

that you do. Also, I would like to 

(Continued on page 5) 
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  Editors Corner   

The Mariner will be printed 

once a month with one issue 

for the months of July and Au-

gust, for a total of eleven (11) 

issues by and for the Farming-

dale Council #2204, Knights 

of Columbus. Meetings are 

held on the 1st and 3rd Tues-

days of each month in the 

Council Hall located at the 

intersection of Morton Street 

and Garity Place. The mailing 

address is 1 Morton Street,  

Farmingdale, NY  11735-

4340. 

The deadline for material for 

publication in the Mariner is 

the Friday that follows the 3rd 

Wednesday of the prior month.  

PLEASE keep this deadline in 

mind for articles you wish to 

have publish in the Mariner. 

     Good of the Order   

Brothers those in need will always be 

with us. If you can remember to bring  

some kind of dry or can goods, such as 

tuna, vegetables, pasta cereal etc., to 

each meeting, the Council will arrange 

to get this food to the Parish Pantry. 

   We must always have new members 

flowing into our ranks and it is your 

privilege and your duty as a Knight of 

Columbus to recruit and retain the 

strength your needs to carry on the 

great works so well begun. You know 

as well as I do that there are many fine 

unselfish Catholic gentleman who 

would be Knights if we would but give 

them a word of suggestion and lead 

them towards our banner. I appeal to 

each and everyone of you to select one 

man that you deem worthy and lead 

him to us. Brother’s please communi-

cate to the Council that a Brother or 

family member is ill.  

Sick and Distressed     

  Please keep the following Knights, Columbiettes, Family members and Friends in your prayers. Please also keep 

in your prayers all others who have requested our prayers, but due to miscommunications or timing, are not listed. 

God knows who they are and a simple thought to include them is sufficient. 

Sick 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

Recently Deceased 

 
 

 

Please inform the Grand Knight, Deputy Grand Knight, Financial Secretary of Any 

Brother that is Sick or has Passed Away. 

Father McGivney 

Pray for Us 

VINCENT MASSIMO 

HALE HEMENWAY 

TAGLIENTI FAMILY 

SKUROUS FAMILY  

FERRANTI FAMILY  

BRIGHTMAN FAMILY  

BILL SISCO 

IRIS SISCO 

EMMA ZILNICKI 

HUGH GILMORE 

MARIE GILMORE 

MARY ZAREMBER 

JOSEPH NAPOLITANO 

PAUL SAN PIETRO 

TIM BESTENHEITER 

DOTTIE NIGRO 

CHRIS HILLIER 

TOM SPERLAZZO 

TRICIA ERKENS 

 

SEAN FLANNERY BARRY CHAMPNEY  
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List of Upcoming Important Dates 
 

DECEMBER-2018 
  4—Biz Meeting, Council #2204, 7:30PM 

Officers meeting directly FOLLOWING 
  8—FEAST OF THE IMMACULATE CONCEPTION 
  9—Kids Christmas Party, 1 Morton St, 1-4PM 
18—Social Meeting, 1 Morton St, 7PM/ Corporation 

meeting directly FOLLOWING  
25—CHRISTMAS DAY 
31—NEW YEAR’S EVE 
 

JANUARY-2019 
  1—NEW YEAR’S DAY 
  6—The EPIPHANY OF THE LORD 
  8—Biz Meeting, Council #2204, 7:30PM 

Officers meeting directly FOLLOWING 
17—Social Meeting, 1 Morton St, 7PM/ Corporation 

meeting directly FOLLOWING  
18—MARCH FOR LIFE BUS TRIP, 5AM 
 

You will be notified of any changes as soon as possible. 

All Officers meetings will be held at the Council Hall 

Happy Birthday Brother’s  

December 

 

MARINER ADS 
 

New ads and renewal of  current ads are now being taken.  

If you have a business or know some one who would like to 

advertise in our monthly newsletter and web site, please 

contact either the editor or the Grand Knight for a contract. 

Prices 

Full page - $275 1/4 page -    $125 

1/2 page -    $175 1/8 page -      $75 
 

PLEASE SUPPORT OUR ADVERTISERS 

Robert L Binder 

Michael Ciampo 

Douglas J Curry 

John P Drago 

Peter A Gillen 

Joseph R Gregg 

Edelberto H Jarapa 

Emanuel J La Gatta 

James A Lauritsen 

Joseph J Massaro 

James J Miele 

William R Montenero 

Greg C Muller 

Giulio G Nau 

Gene Parrington 

Matthew Pennecke 

Raymond John Rendina 

Darrin R Simons 

John C Spatola 

Peter Spinelli 

Greg J Warnokowski 
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Pro-Life Chairman’s Report  
 

 

JOIN US AT OUR WEEKLY 

PRO-LIFE PRAYER VIGIL 

Saturdays, 10:30AM-11:30AM 
 

Pray For the Babies & an END to Abortion 

Outside of the Massapequa Planned Parenthood  
(35 Carmans Road –across from the Westfield Mall) 

 

Paul J. Montenero, Pro-Life Chairman 
paulj@clearcutcomputing.com    

516-523-0373 

Manny Lagada Turns 90 
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thank all our merchants for their very generous 

donations for our Chinese Auction. Thank you to 

Carbone and Molloy Insurance for their donation 

of a 100.oo check to this fundraising event.  

 Special thanks to Kathy for presenting a 

beautiful breakfast in honor of our deceased Sister 

Columbiettes. 

 Just a reminder, our Christmas Luncheon 

will December 9, 2018 at Tre Scalini in 

Farmingdale, at 1:00 pm. Please contact Jackie at 

516-610-8936 if you would like to attend. It would 

be nice to see everyone and give us a chance to 

celebrate Christmas with each other. 

 At our next meeting we will be collecting 

unwrapped baby gifts for the “Birthright Baby 

Shower” that will be hosted by Suffolk Chapter 

Columbiettes. If you can bring in an unwrapped 

baby gift it would be greatly appreciated.   

 Please keep in mind that I will need a 

committee for the January Chapter meeting. We 

will be hosting the meeting on Monday January 21, 

2019. You are all welcome to attend. I need 

volunteers to bring some goodies and some baked 

goods for the social before the meeting. Please let 

me know if you can donate some baked goods. I 

appreciate anything you can do. 

 Please keep in mind that Victoria will be 

collecting dues for the 2019 year starting at our 

next meeting December 3rd.  

 As always, please keep our sick and 

distressed Sister Columbiettes in our prayers. 

 There will be no meeting in January 2019, 

due to our auxiliary hosting the Chapter meeting on 

Monday January 21, 2019   

   I look forward to seeing everyone at our 

Christmas Luncheon on December 9, 2018. 

Wishing you and your families a very Merry 

Christmas and a Happy, Healthy and Prosperous 

New Year!! 

Jean Clayton  

Columbiettes President  

(Continued from page 1 Columbiettes) Suffolk Chapter Report 

My Brothers and Sisters, 

The Chapter is the fraternal arm of the" 

Knights of Columbus", working for you and 

your families. The Chapter has many programs 

such as the FAC (Fraternal Assistance) which 

is available to all brother Knights and sister 

Columbiettes who find themselves in financial 

difficulty. This is kept strictly confidential, so 

any one in need should not be afraid to reach 

out for help. There are scholarship programs 

for your children and grandchildren, if they 

plan to attend a Catholic High School. We offer 

track and free throw competitions for children 

up to fourteen years of age, where they can win 

scholarship money for their education. There 

are fraternal activities for all members and their 

families.  Why not take advantage of what we 

have to offer by coming to our monthly 

meetings, on the second Friday of the month, 

and represent your Council.  

The Chapter also collects eyeglasses, can tabs 

and every Christmas we collect teddy bears for 

needy children. THE CHAPTER WORKS 

FOR YOU, WHY NOT SUPPORT IT!!!  

REMEMBER," CHARITY IS OUR MOST 

IMPORTANT PRODUCT". 

Fraternally, 

Greg Warnokowski,  

PGK,FDD,FCOB.PFN, FM 
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Hope all had a Blessed Thanksgiving a 

Very Merry Christmas and  

Happy New-Year. 
 

Vivat Jesus  

Paul J DiOrio PGk DD  

Knights in Action—Delivering Turkeys to St. Kilian Outreach 

WELCOME NEW MEMBERS 
The St. Kilian Council  

of  the  
Knights of  Columbus  

would like to welcome: 
 

New Member:  Scott Marino 
 

Transfer In:  Scott Stueber 
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Brother William L. Trudden, Director 
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RENT THE FARMINGDALE CATHOLIC CENTER  

FOR YOUR NEXT PARTY 

1 Morton St, Farmingdale, NY  11735 

CALL  
631-755-2204 

To Book your 

Party  

Or 

Occasion 
 

Outdoor space complete with picturesque gazebo. 

Looking for a place to host a birthday party or a first Communion or just getting the 

family together to have a good time? Our Farmingdale Catholic Center hall is 

available for rentals all year round. With a cozy atmosphere, stylish decor, seating for 

120, and convenient location just off Route 109, we have everything your party needs.  
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a first degree on that date. So a heads up to our 

degree team.  

Please pray for peace in our world and our 

country. Live a more simple life; forgive 

someone; and lend a hand to your neighbor or 

someone in need- it surely is a good feeling of 

happiness. Merry Christmas to you, center Jesus 

Christ in your daily life and we will be a much 

better people God bless us. 

 

May the Peace of Christ be with us 

always now and Forever, Amen! 

 

Peace be with you 

Nick Rutigliano, Grand Knight 

St. Kilian Council # 2204 

(Continued from page 1) 

We have 

“Keep Christ in Christmas” 

Magnets 
 

$5 each 
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